
 

 
 

   

Dear PJCC Community Members: 
 
San Mateo County Department of Health has issued a shelter in place order effective at 
midnight. Other neighboring Bay Area counties are doing the same. This order requires 
that other than obtaining health care and necessary supplies, or providing aid to family 
and friends, all residents are required to remain at home. 
 
This means that the PJCC will remain closed until at least Tuesday, April 7. 
 
We want to thank the members of our community who have reached out to express your 
support and concern for our staff and for the PJCC. We are immensely grateful for your 
words of encouragement. We also know that many of you have questions about 
membership, Preschool, Treehouse, Aquatics, and other PJCC programs. Please 
understand that our campus is closed—not just to members, but to staff as well—and 
that it may take us some time to address these questions as our teams are getting set-up 
remotely. We are keeping track of your questions, and we are doing our best to solve all of 
the issues quickly, and also thoughtfully and responsibly. We appreciate your patience 
with us under these extraordinary circumstances. We will communicate more with you in 
the coming days, and we will continue to provide updates at our website. 
 
May everyone remain safe and well, 
 
Paul Geduldig 
Chief Executive Officer 
PJCC 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
    

https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?notrack=1&notrack=1&s=bad97c655476f96a390a72c05a742011&i=143A310A60A901
https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?notrack=1&notrack=1&s=bad97c655476f96a390a72c05a742011&i=143A310A60A902
https://pjcc.acemlna.com/lt.php?notrack=1&notrack=1&s=bad97c655476f96a390a72c05a742011&i=143A310A60A897

